Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/11/2018 8:34:15 PM

First name: Jason Last name: Baggaley

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Sirs,

I write in support of the of the proposal to expand the race training facilities on Golden Peak in Vail. The reasons I believe it should go ahead are:

- 1. The current arrangements have race trainees, often young (but very fast!) mixing with recreational skiers, which is dangerous for those training, and frightening for recreational skiers. GP is of course home to many young and beginner skiers, who need space and encouragement.
- 2. Vail has a world class reputation which brings many visitors, often pre main ski season, which supports the local economy. The facilities need to be updated and improved to continue to attract these visitors, and to reinforce the stature and reputation of Vail as a magnificent venue with attractions for all sorts of skier.
- 3. Alpine skiing and boarding is expanding with freestyle and skier cross etc, and more space is needed for specific training so that Vail can remain the training venue of choice.

I ask that you support the proposed extension to Golden Peak,

kind regards

Jason